
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 

THE HILLINGDON (ON-STREET PARKING PLACES)  
(TURKS CLOSE) (ZONE TC) (AMENDMENT) ORDER 2018 

Hillingdon Council gives notice that it proposes to make this Order which will include Nos. 41, 43 and 45 
Harlington Road, Hillingdon into the Turks Close Parking Management Scheme Zone TC. 
A copy of the notice of proposals, proposed Order together with full details and the Council’s statement of 
reasons for the proposals can be seen at Oak Farm Library and by appointment at, Civic Centre, 
Uxbridge during normal office hours until 8th August 2018.  Further information can be obtained by 
telephoning Residents Services on 01895 250631. If you wish to comment on, or object to the proposals 
please write by 8th August 2018, stating grounds for objection and your home address to Transport & 
Projects, Residents Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 
3N/04/KU/16120. Dated this the 18th day of July 2018.    
JEAN PALMER,  
Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The proposals are to allow the residents of Nos. 41, 43 and 45 Harlington Road, Hillingdon to park within 
the Turks Close Parking Management Scheme Zone TC following discussion with local Ward Councillors. 
 
 
 


